
Evergreen Motors was originally Precision Corporation, a SAAB and Subaru dealer, who had also recently
started selling BMWs, including Hardy & Beck modified European BMWs and H&B performance kits. They
changed their name to Evergreen Motors, Inc. in mid-1983 and built a new facility for BMW sales/service
across the street some months later. In late February of 1990, they closed all operations, simply leaving a
hand scrawled note on their doors saying “Sorry, out of business”. I’ve never been able to find or contact
anyone I worked with at Evergreen, to discuss what happened that caused their closing.    -Rod Paine-


